
November 24, 2021 
  
The Town of New Castle has negotiated a change order with N. Granese and Sons, Inc. to construct water 
mains on Mainmast Circle and Locke Road.  The new water mains will connect two dead end mains.  This 
looping will strengthen the distribution system and eliminate the existing dead end mains.  Work is 
anticipated to begin during the week of November 29th.  We do not yet have a firm start date but will keep 
you updated. 
  
The Town of New Castle has also entered into an agreement with EVROKS Corporation to repair the rusted 
areas of the Sawtelle Bridge where we had removed the old water main pipe hangers and replaced them 
with new ones.  Work is scheduled for the week of December 6 and will involve the closure of the 
southbound lane (heading toward New Castle) during  the day time hours when work is being performed. 
  

 


